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MBSHC Circular Letter 03/2013      7 June 2013 
 
 
 
 
To: MBSHC Members.  
 
 
Subject: Preparation of the 18th MBSHC Meeting. 
 
Reference:  a) MBSHC 17/ Doc10: Decisions and recommendations of the 17th MBSHC 

Meeting. 
  b) MBSHC CL 01/2013. 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Spain has informed the MBSHC Chair that in regard with the decision 20 of the 17th 
MBSHC Meeting, they have only received updates on the survey status from Greece and 
Tunisia. Following this information, I would like to ask you to send to Spain 
(ihmesp@fn.mde.es) a graphic status of surveys updated as of June 2013, not later than 
the 26th of June, 2013. 
 
Taking this opportunity, I would like to remind you that in accordance with reference (b) we 
have asked for proposals to be included in the Provisional Agenda of MBSHC18. Currently, 
we have received proposals only from France and Turkey. Since, it is important to have 
information on the views of all MSs about the provisional agenda and thus the whole 
course of the meeting, the Chair urges all MSs to provide their proposals as appropriate. 
Thereafter, the submission deadline is extended to the 26th of June.         
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Commodore Georgios LEVENTIS HN 
Chairman, MBSHC 
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